
MAY 15, 2008  21ST DAY OF 
THE APRIL ADJOURN TERM 

 
 The County Commission met at 2:30 p.m. at the Hollister City Hall pursuant to 
adjourn with Chuck Pennel, Presiding and Danny Strahan, Eastern Commissioner present 
and the following proceedings were had and made a matter of record. 
 

PARTNERS FOR PROGRESS 
 

 The County Commission attended the monthly Partners for Progress meeting to 
discuss transportation needs within the County. 
 
 


